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Wow, what a great month 
in February! Our Kindness 
Month was filled with many 
acts that were very 
thoughtful and kind. The 
classes filled our Kindness 
Tree with wonderful 
examples of how we treat 
our classmates.  We had an 
opportunity for our 
students to experience a 
Karate session that tied in 
nicely to our Healthy 
Schools goal.  Our 
Leadership Team organized 
a dance event three days in 
a row at lunchtime as a 
fundraiser for their Back 
Pack project.  We had our K’s and Gr.1 and 2’s dancing one day, grade 3, 4, and 5 
classes the second day and the Grade 6 and 7’s the last day. All classes had a 
great time!   We hosted our Pink Shirt Day and Kindness assembly on February 

24th.   Our PAC organized our amazing Scholastic Book 
Fair.  It was a huge success!!  We would like to thank all 
our parent volunteers that helped with this event.  
Speech Fest 
We started off March with our Annual Speech Fest on 
Thursday. Our nine Speech Festival finalists were 
amazing.  We would like to thank all the teachers and 
families supporting all the Grade 4 to 7 students 
participating in such a worthy event. We had Ms. T. 
Shaw, District Principal, Mr. B. Holmes, School Trustee 
and Mr. J. Cindrich as our panel of judges.  The student 
finalists’ speeches were great!!  We would like to 
congratulate the finalists: Shahil S., Spencer W., Ahmad 
S., Amrit K., Puneet D., Roshin R., Pranab M., and 
Benedict C.  We want to thank our student hosts Ketan 
L., Jashan C., Priyanka R., Daniella S., and Sahib K.   
Our Grand Master Speakers for this year were Benedict 
C., Amrit K., and Roshin R.  Congratulations to all!!!  
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Dog Doo!    We need your help !  
Dogs should not be coming onto the school grounds especially during 
school hours. There is a school bylaw that states there are to be no dogs on 
school property.  The reasoning is that some children are very afraid of dogs 
and some children are allergic to dogs.  We also have a lot of dog doo on 
the school grounds and the play areas where the children are playing 
outside.  Please help us make this a safe and clean place for children to 
play. Please ask your family, friends and neighbours to help us with this 
serious problem.   
 
Celebrations!!   
Our Basketball Teams had a great season!  We would like to congratulate the 
Boys and Girls teams.  They had a busy schedule with two practices a week and 
a game once a week.  Their dedication and grit was particular evident in their 
final games.  The skill level definitely improved.  The Girls and Boys A Team took 
second place in their respective Play Days, and the Boys B team came third. A 
huge thank you to Mr. Basigin and Ms. Guevara for coaching our teams!! 
Girls Team: Gurveen, Shingar, Diya, Simran, Christina, Shreya D. Roshin, 
Jasjeet, Ashleen, Promil, Sukmann, Melaney, Razina, Kushi, Ria, Nisha, Tiffany, 
Kawan, Dysennia, Amrit 
Boys A Team: Charn, Livraj, Bhupinder, Kerrin, Shaheil, Shaniel, Jot, Johavar, 
Irenvir, Gurshan, Shawn 
Boys B Team: Arman, Harman H. Harman S., Parm, Abhi, Harvi, Akash, Harb, 
Gurman, Jesse, Antonio, Gurjot, Anoop, Arjun, Jordan 
 
 
PAC NEWS 
Our Parent Advisory Committee’s support is valued.  Our next PAC meeting 
is March 11th at 2:45 pm in the library.  
 
Dates to note: 

March 9th   Samosa Sale  (PAC event) $1 each 
March 10th  Early Dismissal 1:27 pm  and  Pizza Day  
March 11th  Last day of school before Spring Break 
March 13th  Clocks Spring ahead for Daylight Savings 
 

March 14 to March 28  SPRING BREAK   
 
March 29th  Welcome back to school! (Tuesday) 

 
 

Have a great Spring Break! 


